15.

ANZAC DRIVE - PROPOSED ARTWORK (Cont’d)

A report from the Community Technical Adviser informed the Board on the outcome of a meeting held
between Board members, representatives of the New Brighton Returned Services Association and
Council staff to discuss how to progress a proposal to install an commemorative artwork on Anzac
Drive. The Board resolved that the Board allocate $500 from the Discretionary fund for the purpose of
having concept designs done by an artist yet to be decided.



